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BOARD OF TRANSPORTATION MEETING 
 

July 9, 2009 
 
Approval – Greenville Urban Area MPO Comprehensive Transportation Plan 
Travis Marshall, Unit Head for the Eastern Planning Section of Transportation Planning, advised 
that the Transportation Planning Branch has worked cooperatively with the Greenville Urban 
Area MPO on the development of their Comprehensive Transportation Plan (CTP).  The 
Plan was adopted by the MPO on May 28, 2009, and is based on an analysis of existing and 
projected travel and land use, public involvement and field investigations of recommended 
improvements. 
Accordingly, on a motion by Board Member Tulloss, seconded by Board Member White, the 
Board approved the Greenville Urban Area MPO Comprehensive Transportation Plan. 
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